
 
BUH Bulletin 
Friday, 8th July 2022 

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING THIS WEEK? 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 7 Transition Week 
On Monday we held our parent and student transition evening 

which was very well attended.  It was wonderful to meet our 

new BUH families. 

Our new cohort of Year 7 students had the opportunity to meet 

their future teachers and key pastoral staff.  There was a 

presentation from the Headteacher and a school meals tasting 

experience. 

All 155 of our new students spent Wednesday and Thursday in 

school for transition and experienced what life will be like as a 

BUH learner. 

We look forward to welcoming them all on 

Monday, 5th September 2022! 
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Year 8 Trip to Malham 
Students enjoyed a trip to Malham where they 
got to see for real what they had been learning 
about in lessons- river valleys, river process 
and landforms. It was great hearing the 'wows' 
and the ' that's beautiful' as students walked 
down onto Janet's Foss waterfall. Students 
were exemplary and worked together ensuring 
we all followed the countryside code, respect-
ing our surroundings. Students were kind 
and helped each other along the paths and the 
steps giving encouragement to one another to 
keep walking after several miles had been 
completed. Once at the cove students looked 
up to see the great landscape in front of them- 
some excellent geographic questions were 
asked and answered by the students. A great 
day had by all.  



 
BUH Bulletin 
Friday, 8th July 2022 

WHAT’S NEXT? 
Year 10 Art & Year 9 Creative Pathway Stu-
dents trip to Leeds Art University Wednesday 
13th July 
 
GCSE year 10 students and year 9 students 

participating in the Creative Pathways Pro-

gramme have been invited to visit Leeds Art 

University. Students will be shown around the 

campus and attend a presentation on creative 

careers, routes and options for the future. They 

will then participate in a 55-minute workshop 

led by a University Lecturer which will directly 

link to their coursework.  

 

Year 7 & 8 STEM Event Thursday 14th & Friday, 
15th July 
Year 8 & year 7 students will be taking part in a 
STEM (science, technology, engineering & maths) 
day on Thursday 14th & Friday 15th July; they will 
be looking at the UK built ExoMars Rosalind Frank-
lin rover - named after the famous scientist who 
discovered of the structure of DNA, one of the fun-
damental building blocks of life. Her discovery 
helped us understand life on Earth and now the 
rover named after her will be searching for signs of 
life on Mars! 

Year 9 visit to Bronte Parsonage, Haworth – 

Friday, 15th July 2022 

As part of our students’  English work students 

will spend the day seeing what life was like for 

the famous literary sisters. 

Using support from the UK Space Agency students will design build and test their 
own prototype Mars rover. The UK Space Agency is collaborating with several space 
agencies around the world on joint exploration missions to the International Space 
Station, the Moon and to Mars. Here in the UK, scientists and space industry are con-
tributing to these missions in lots of ways, including building some of the rovers, 
probes and the scientific instruments they carry. 
 
Please follow this link to more information 
The Rosalind Franklin ExoMars Rover_10 (1).pdf  

file://///zeus/Support%20Folders/kirsti/downloads/The%20Rosalind%20Franklin%20ExoMars%20Rover_10%20(1).pdf
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We are delighted that Isa is the focus of the Trust's Everyday Heroes feature on 
Trust Matters this month in recognition of the contribution he has made to our 
school community during his time at BUH.  This is a well-deserved and fitting trib-
ute to a unique and special young man.  Isa has led our Student Parliament dili-
gently and with maturity and our school has benefitted hugely from his considera-
ble entrepreneurial and organisational skills.  Our very best wishes go to Isa as he 
embarks upon the next stage in his career. 

Follow the link below to read on: 

https://becbd.sharepoint.com/sites/TrustMatters/SitePages/Every-Day-Hero---July---Isa-Nadeem.aspx  

 

https://becbd.sharepoint.com/sites/TrustMatters/SitePages/Every-Day-Hero---July---Isa-Nadeem.aspx
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SUMMER HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES 

 

Got any plans this summer holiday?  Don’t be bored, come join the fun! 

We still have some places left on the activities shown below: 

How to Book and Pay 

Booking and payment must be made via Parent Pay online 

If you are still to register for Parent Pay and you would like your child to be able to 

go on this visit, we have attached your registration details with this letter.  If you 

need help with registration, then please arrange to see the Admin Team who will be 

happy to help. 

We are providing you with 1 weeks’ notice to arrange registration for Parent Pay 

or to arrange an alternative way of booking with the Admin Team. 

Please be aware that if you have paid and your child does not attend on the day the 

school will not offer a refund, due to pre-paying for this visit. 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
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WHAT’S HAPPENING ROUND ABOUT? 

 

 



 
BUH Bulletin 
Friday, 8th July 2022 

 

Rewards Day will be a Non-Uniform Day. Students are asked to bring donations of £1 

or any loose change in exchange for wearing their own clothes.  All proceeds will go 

to local charities to include Bradford Central Food Bank, Bingley Community Kitch-

ens, Marie Curie Cancer Care and a small donation to the School Foodbank used to 

provide emergency aid.  

REWARDS DAY—THURSDAY, 21ST JULY 


